

Spean Bridge Golf Club

Committee Meeting Minutes

Monday 18th May, 7.30pm, in the Clubhouse

Present: Colin Davidson, John Muncie, Ken Dalziel, Allan Reid, David Langan, Aeleen Campbell, Kevin Fraser, Willie Atkinson.

Apologies: John MacLellan, Donnie Swanson, Jim Paterson.

The minutes of the previous meeting had earlier been circulated to members. After no objections were received, they had been published on the clubhouse notice board and on the website.

Matters arising.

Any matters arising from the last meeting had been included as separate items in the agenda.

Correspondence.

Posters had been received from Gairloch and Abernethy golf clubs, advertising open competitions and these have been pinned on the notice board.

Kate McGillivray, head teacher of Spean and Roybridge schools, asked for a donation towards fund raising at their Fun Night and this was agreed: a free round for a foursome. John will supply a voucher.

1) Course improvements: bunker sand.

John reported that he had emailed Mr Jim Smith of Rigby Taylor to remind him that he had promised to send us quotations. Mr Smith replied that he needs to know the quantity required first. We thought 8 – 10 tons would be right. John will check that the sand will be delivered in bags and will email the committee when figures arrive.

2) Fund raising: updates.

The raffle licence has been issued. Aeleen is to produce a poster for the usual places, and will inquire about selling tickets at Morrisons and at Nevis Range during the Mountain Bike World Cup.

3) Financial Report.

Allan reported that our bank account is healthy and that membership figures are about the same as at this time last year.

4) Competition arrangements: Open Day and Davey McCook Memorial.

Kevin volunteered to organise catering supplies for these days and to be in charge of catering on the Open Day morning.

Ken will arrange the drinks licence.

John has sent out posters to other clubs and has contacted *Nevis Radio*, *The Braes* and *Roamer*.

Allan has emailed all the members on his mailing list.

Aeleen will liaise with Charlie Donaldson over the Davey McCook memorial; the ladies will do the catering; nine- as well as eighteen-hole teams are being considered.

AOCB

Colin suggested that we should ask The Lochaber News to publish our competition results on a regular basis: John will do this.

Date of next meeting: Monday, June 15th, at 7.30pm.